NDCAP meeting set for March 22
Panel will not meet in February
The Vermont Department of Public Service announced that the Nuclear Decommissioning Citizens Advisory Panel (NDCAP) will not meet in February and set the next meeting date for Thursday, March 22, 2018, beginning at 6:00 pm.
The meeting will be held in the multipurpose room at Brattleboro Union High School, 131 Fairground Road, Brattleboro, Vt. The agenda for the meeting will be announced at a future date. 
All meetings of the NDCAP are open to the public.
Remote Access will be available for the March 22 meeting.  Please email Tony Leshinskie, Vermont State Nuclear Engineer at anthony.leshinskie@vermont.gov or via PSD.NDCAP@vermont.gov to request a remote access connection.  Remote access requests should be made no later than 5:00 pm on March 21, 2018.
The video recording, agenda, and meeting materials for the Panel’s most recent (Nov. 16, 2017) meeting are available on the NDCAP web page.
Public comments and questions regarding Vermont Yankee’s decommissioning may be emailed to the panel at PSD.NDCAP@vermont.gov
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